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August 30, 2023 
 
 
Illinois Lottery 
Harold Mays 
Director 
122 S. Michigan Avenue, 19th Floor 
Chicago, Illinois 60603 
 
Dear Director Mays: 
 
The Department of Human Rights has reviewed your agency’s FY’24 Affirmative Action 
Plan and found that it is in compliance with Section 2520.760 of the Department’s Rules 
and Regulations. 
 
Pursuant to Section 2520.770(c) of the Department’s Rules and Regulations, your 
agency is required to submit quarterly reports for the fiscal year.  This information will be 
used to monitor your agency’s affirmative action program to determine if your agency is 
in compliance with Section 2520.795(a)(2) of the Department’s Rules and Regulations. 
 
If your agency EEO/AA Officer needs technical assistance in facilitating the 
implementation of your affirmative action plan, please do not hesitate to contact Chet 
Pinski at (312) 814-6217, the Liaison person assigned to your agency. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
James L. Bennett 
Director 
 
cc: Mary M. (Betsey) Madden, Chief Legal Counsel, IDHR 

Chet Pinski, Agency Liaison 
 Peter Romano, Agency EEO/AA Officer 
 
 


